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Drive for NC Libraries

Support North Carolina Libraries While You Drive with a Specialized License Plate!

Be one of the very first to show your support for North Carolina Libraries by ordering a 

specialized North Carolina Libraries license plate.

Plates will be made as soon as we receive 300 applications, and will be printed and numbered (four digits) in the order 

in which applications are received. The cost of a specialized plate is $30. For even more fun, you can further personalize 

your plate ($60) with your choice of 4 characters instead of the assigned numbers. Plates will resemble the example shown 

above.

To Order Your Plate:

Fill out an application, and make a check payable to NCLA, (North Carolina Library Association). Please send check 

and completed application to: Andrea Tullos, Hyconeechee Regional Library System, P.O. Box 8181, Hillsborough, NC 

27278. For questions, please call Andrea Tullos 919-245-2529. All checks will be deposited within 10 days of receipt.

After 300 applications with checks are received, the license plate order will be placed with the NCDMV. The plates will 

be date numbered and printed in the order in which received. The $30.00/$60.00 special fee is an ANNUAL fee due in 

addition to the regular license fee.

Help us spread the word! Let your library Friends Group and other library supporters know how they can support North 

Carolina Libraries. $20 of the fee goes to the NC Library Association to support North Carolina Library services and 

programs.

Click here to apply for your North Carolina Libraries Specialized License Plate!

<http://www.nclaonline.org/license/PlateApplication.pdf>


